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Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 9:14 AM 
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The attached file is being sent to assisted living facilities, adult care centers 
and children’s residential facilities from the Virginia Department of Social 
Services Email Distribution Service. 

***Please do not reply to this email.*** 
  
  

 
People Helping People 

    

  
      

 

Edwina Williams 
Program Support Technician/Intake Analyst 
Virginia Department of Social Services 
Division of Licensing Programs 
801 East Main Street, Richmond, VA 23219 
(804) 726-7165     www.dss.virginia.gov 

 
  

  
  

 

 
To unsubscribe from the DSS_LICENSING list, click the following link: 
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DATE:  May 12, 2023 

 

TO:  Assisted Living Facilities, Adult Day Care Centers and Children’s 

Residential Facilities 

 

RE:  UVA Health Announces Virginia IMPACT Webinar Series                                                                                   

 

The Division of Licensing Programs (DOLP) would like to share the following information on 

behalf of the University of Virginia (UVA) Health: 

 

As a part of the Virginia Department of Health (VDH) Virginia Long-Term Care Infrastructure 

Pilot Projects (VLIPP), UVA Health will offer the Virginia IMPACT (Infection Mitigation, 

Prevention and Control through Technology) webinar series. This series aims to cultivate a 

scientifically bound, culturally responsive community of practice for collaboration and 

communication around managing infectious diseases in congregate communities through 

monthly webinars and technology supported state-wide dialogue. 

 

The first webinar in the series will discuss the end of the federal Public Health Emergency and 

what comes next. It will be held on May 17, 2023, at 12:30 p.m. and will feature Dr. Amy 

Mathers, Associate Professor of Medicine and Pathology, Associate Director of Clinical 

Microbiology, and Medical Director Antimicrobial Stewardship with the University of Virginia 

School of Medicine.  

 

Registration for this series is free of charge. Providers can register here or use the QR code 

below.  

 
For further information, please email VirginiaIMPACT@uvahealth.org 

http://www.dss.virginia.gov/
https://connect.virginiaprojectecho.org/Series/Registration/1597


Session 1: May 17th at 12:30pm

End of Public Health

Emergency: Now what?

Featuring: Dr. Amy Mathers
Mandell Associate Professor of Medicine, Infectious Diseases

Medical Director, Antimicrobial Stewardship

FREE CME 
Click here to 
register for 

series

Scan to register

Post-session 

Recording available

https://connect.virginiaprojectecho.org/Series/Registration/1597
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